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Docket No. 50-244

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Robert C. Mecredy

General Manager
Nuclear Production

49 East Avenue
Rochester, New York 14649

Gentlemen:

Subject: 10 CFR 50.54 Quality Assurance Program Description Change Review

Reference: Letter dated December 28, 1989, Robert C. Mecredy to U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, transmitting changes to the
Ginna Quality Assurance Program for Station Operation

We have received the referenced letter transmitting Revision 15, dated
December 28, 1989 of the Ginna Quality Assurance Program for Station Operation.
Region I staff has reviewed this submittal and found the changes acceptable as

they do not reduce your previous commitments to quality assurance.

The effectiveness of your QA Program and procedure implementation will continue
to be the. subject of routine regional inspections.

If you have any questions concerning the above, please call Dr. P. K. Eapen on

(215) 337-5150.
J >c~:c. P. Do z.

Jacque P. Durr, Chief
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

cc w/encl:
Harry H. Voigt, Esquire
Central Records (4 copies)
Director, Power Division
State of New York, Department of Law
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York, SLO Designee
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Rochester Gas 5 Electric Co.

bcc w/encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
R. Bellamy, DRSS

DRP Section Chief
J. Johnson, DRP

E. McCabe, DRP

A. Johnson, PM, NRR
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